
 
NISQUALLY INDIAN TRIBE 

TRIBAL EMPLOYMENT RIGHTS OFFICE 

Closure Notice 

To whom it may concern:  

Please be advised that TERO will be closed to the public until further notice. If you’d like to fill out a 

TERO intake form, you can do so from the following website: 

http://www.nisqually-nsn.gov/index.php/administration/tribal-services/tero/  

please email your form to Victoria Jackson:  

jackson.victoria@nisqually-nsn.gov 

 

Any questions/concerns please call the TERO office at: 

360-456-5221 

Victoria, Administrative Secretary EXT: 1273 - Kayla, Training Coordinator EXT: 1002 

Keith Brent, Project Manager EXT: 1107 – Wayne Lloyd, Director EXT: 2180 
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